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Security is especially important in these times. ASCONSIT protects our customers and employees.



Dear employees, customers, and partners,

The coronavirus has impacted all of us. At ASCONSIT, the protection of our employees has top priority
for us, along with our promise to our customers to deliver security solutions. In order to ensure we
continue to provide services to our customers, we have introduced numerous safety measures. We have
conducted staff training on scientific expert’s hygiene and behavioral recommendations, while also
enabling individuals and even entire company sites to work from home.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all those customers with whom we were able to discuss and
navigate this extraordinary situation quickly, easily and in a spirit of partnership! We are also pleased to
assure you that there are currently no restrictions in our services! We are confident that due to our good
preparation, we will be able to continue our business operations without major restrictions for foreseeable

future.

We would also like to thank our motivated employees who rose to this occasion with great commitment
and professionalism. You are the BEST!

The well-being of all of you is very important to us. Let us continue to work together to limit the spread of
the virus and the impact of this pandemic on our lives so we can continue to be successful.

Stay healthy, all of you!
Sincerely yours,

Arndt Spitzer
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